-----Original Message-----

From: don fifield [mailto:dfifield@bellsouth.net] 

Sent: Friday, March 18, 2005 11:35 PM

To: comments@taxreformpanel.gov

Subject: My comments

Dear panel,

I am a small business owner (very small).  I am active in church, and the Boy Scouts and I'm a home owner.

So I'm interested in the effect a tax change might have on  contributions, and any penalty it might cause home owners.

The present code is outlandish - an embarrassment.  I dread the April 15 experience.

I have studied the fair tax very carefully and find it addresses all my concerns and in fact seems truly FAIR to me and to all economic levels.

Promoters of the plan assure us that the Fair Tax will well fund the government.  I can't really verify that, and feel the panel should check on this.

Assuming it will get the job done for the government, it would be fantastic for the people.

It will be such a shame if politics - lobbies and self interests deter this from becoming a reality.

Sincerely,

Donald L. Fifield

Marietta, GA 30062

dfifield@bellsouth.net <mailto:dfifield@bellsouth.net> 
